March 23, 2017
Dear Crusaders, 
40 Days of Lent… Please join Father Naples at the Sign of the Cross at 4:45 in our St Paul’s Church on Friday.  
Thank you for supporting your grades 3-7 students in the science fair today.  Three students from every grade were notified to represent us at LSC next week in the regional Science Fair.  Thank you coordinator Mr. T.  
Fish Fry opens tomorrow.  Thank you to all volunteers and patrons.  A great thank you to Coordinator Angela Locke McAllister.  If you can run a shift please call her to see how you can help.  The dessert assignment omitted the 7th graders, by mistake.  We invite you to offer 2 dozens desserts to whatever FF you can send it in for.  We appreciate all your help.  
Last Winter Activities is tomorrow.  Skiers will leave at 9:30.  Bowlers will board the bus by 9:20 to leave for Lowell and an outdoor playground. Shoes are included in the $10 fee.   Please dress appropriately to be outside for lunch and play.  We will return by 2:30 for dismissal.  Thank you to coordinator (and NEW mom!) Charlene Letourneau for all your hard work.
Re-enrollment is off to a great start.  29 students were able to enroll by the Early Bird Date and secure their spots in next year’s roster.  At this time, I will be capping grades 1 and 2, with waiting lists.  PreK only has 6 spots left.  Please, if you know interested families, have them contact the office ASAP.  
The last day of school is now assigned to Thursday June 15, early dismissal at 11:30.  Prek and K will conclude June 8 at 11:30.  The graduation is still planned for June 10, time TBA.  Let’s hope there are no more snowdays to extend that again.  
The yearbook is getting compiled. We hope to place our order prior to April vacation.     If you have any pictures to submit from the concert, field trips, Catholic Schools Week, class projects etc, please email them to Mrs. Beloin : stpaulsprinciaplbeloin@gmail.com.  Thanks.  
GeoBee delegates will represent us on Wed at Orleans Elementary School from noon to 2.  Thank you coach, Mrs. Schaffer.  Good luck!
We wish Marina Rockwell best of luck representing us at the States Math Counts competition at VTC this weekend.  Thank you Coach Mrs. Ledoux.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lake Region Middle School Track sign ups are due to the office ASAP.  Coach Daigneault is interested in merging all seven schools into one team.  The schedule for practice and meets is available in the office.  
No busses Thursday and Friday, as the public schools are not in session.  
No school April 14, Good Friday.  April vacation is April 17-21.  

